
 
Borough Manager’s Report 

April 4, 2024 
 
 

 
• Maher Duessel has completed and filed the 2023 audit with DCED by the March 31st deadline.  

Council will be asked to vote to accept the 2023 audit at the April 18th business meeting. 
 

• The newsletter has been finalized and sent to print, expected to be in homes sometime during 
the week of April 15th. 
 

• Mayor Salkowski’s annual spring clean-up on Saturday, April 20th.   A release will be required 
from those participating, a copy of which can be found on our website.  Anyone interested in 
helping will be more than welcome. 
 

• Lemoyne Arbor Day Festival will be held April 27th 10:00 am to 2:00 pm. Rain or Shine at 
Memorial Park. 
 


